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NWDC rakes in three PMR Awards 

The North West Development Corporation (SOC) 

Ltd walked away with not only one, but three 

awards at the prestigious Professional Market 

Research (PMR) Awards ceremony held in 

Mahikeng on 27 November 2014.   

Lauded for their contributions, NWDC received 

awards in the following categories: 

• Diamond Arrow Award for 

Companies/Institutions held in high esteem 

as good corporate citizens based on their 

corporate responsibility initiatives and 

investments over the past 12 months. 

• Diamond Arrow Award for 

Companies/Institutions doing most in their sectors over the past 12 months to stimulate the 

economic growth & development of the North West Province 

• Golden Arrow Award for Companies/Institutions doing most to enhance & promote sustainable 

development. 

“We are humbled but extremely proud to receive these awards” said Mr Mojalefa Nale, CEO of the 

NWDC.   

“The NWDC continuously strives to improve in all areas and to make a difference in the North West 

Province and empower its people.  These awards show we are on the right track.  However this could 

not have been achieved without the support of the people of the Province, our Board, Management and 

employees.  The contribution made by our staff is commendable.  Without them, we would not have 

received these awards,” Nale concluded. 
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